
LATE ITEMS 
REGULAR MEETING OF CITY COUNCIL 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2013 
 

 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
5a) Municipal Tax Ratio Policy 

(File No. CK. 1920-1)   
 
Submitting comments regarding the above matter: 

 
• Frank Saworski, dated October 17 
• Mike Luciuk, dated October 18 
• Jeff Baldwin, dated October 21 

 
Requesting to speak regarding the above matter: 

 
• Shane Prpich, dated October 17 
• Robert Clipperton, dated October 18 
• Frank Regier, dated October 18 

 
 
REPORT NO. 16-2013 OF THE ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 
1. Number of Taxis (Accessible Taxis) 
 (File No. CK. 307-4)     
 
Submitting comments regarding the above matter: 
 

• Imran Aziz, dated October 19 
• Asif Aziz, dated October 19 
• Ehsan Gumman, dated October 19 
• Malik Draz, dated October 19 
• Mehran Yazdani Bucki, dated October 20 
• Mahmood Hassan, dated October 20 
• Dale Gallant, dated October 20 
• Muhammad Iftikhar Safdar, dated October 20 
• Amjad Pervaiz Cheema, dated October 20 
• Nafees Ahmed Mughal, dated October 20 

 
Requesting to speak regarding the above matter: 
 

• Jim Friie and Cliff Kowbel, dated October 18 
• Troy Larmer, dated October 18 
• Dale Gallant, dated October 18 
• Elizabetha Maria Lutes and Ahmad Lakrarsi Yousuf, dated October 18 
• Mahmood Shafqat, dated October 19 
• Ronald St. Pierre, dated October 20 
• Nasir Bhatti, dated October 20 
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• Marwan Bardouh, dated October 21 
• Mike Pulak, dated October 21 
• Braheem Awad, dated October 21 
• Khodr Bardouh, dated October 21 
• Scott Suppes, dated October 21 
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SPEAKERS LIST 
(NOT including Presentations, Hearings or Matters Requiring Public Notice 

(*) represents late letter) 
 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
 
5a) Municipal Tax Ratio Policy 

(File No. CK. 1920-1)   
 

 1. Keith Moen 
 2. Marilyn Braun-Pollon 
 3. Kent Windsor-Smith 
*4. Shane Prpich 
*5. Robert Clipperton 
*6. Frank Regier 

 
 
REPORT NO. 16-2013 OF THE ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE COMMITTEE 
 
1. Number of Taxis (Accessible Taxis) 
 (File No. CK. 307-4)     
 
 *7. Jim Friie and/or Cliff Kowbel 
 *8. Troy Larmer 
 *9. Dale Gallant 
 *10. Elizabetha Maria Lutes and/or Ahmad Lakrarsi Yousuf 
 *11. Mahmood Shafqat 
 *12. Ron St. Pierre 
 *13. Nasir Bhatti 
 *14. Marwan Bardouh 
 *15. Mike Pulak 
 *16.  Braheem Awad 
 *17. Khodr Bardouh 
 *18. Scott Suppes 
 
 
REPORT NO. 20-2013 OF THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 
2. Regional Planning – Planning for Growth Implementation Strategy 
 (File No. CK. 4250-1)         
 

19. David Greenwood 
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MISCELLANEOUS MATTERS 
 

20. Marcel D’Eon – Traffic Bridge 
21. Sarah Moar – Traffic Bridge 
22. Sharon Elder – Cycling in Saskatoon 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 17, 2013 3:28 PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Frank Saworski 
1506 Warman Road 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7K2H2 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

franksaworski@sasktel.net 

COMMENTS: 

Dear council members : 

RECEIVED 
OCT 1 7 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASI<ATOON 

I am extremely concerned about Smith Windsors efforts to have council lower the business tax in this 
city. This would be most detrimental to the homeowners of this city, since they would be left with that 
extra tax burden as well as the tax increases we are facing. Smith Windsor and the business 
community have been doing extremely well with the current administration at city hall, and certainly 
have no reason to want more, when is it enough??? The tax burdens on us home owners will 
increase greatly in the near future, what with an economic downturn and rising interest rates. people 
are advocating that seniors stay in their homes as long as possible, well these tax increases make 
that quite impossible. Please consider this very carefully. 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
This email is confidential, may be legally privileged, and is for the intended recipient only. Access, 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or reliance on any of it by anyone else is prohibited. Please delete if 

· obtained in error and email confirmation to the sender. r 

From: Mike Luciuk [mluciuk@sasktel.net] 
Sent: October 18, 2013 9:27AM 
To: Paulsen, Tiffany (City Councillor) 
Subject: City council considers lowering business taxes- Saskatoon- CBC News 

I would be definitely opposed to having council lower business taxes in 
Saskatoon and offload the difference to homeowners. Our province and 

. especially our city are in the midst of an· unprecedented boom that has 
put a huge strain on the infrastructure and possibly the social fabric 
of our region. In some cases, the strain on the social fabric has been 
good. Not so much on the infrastructure. 

Many busine~ses have been attracted to the boom conditions here in the 
city. There is a Darwinian rule of "survival of the most viable and 
best run" in the world of business economics. Businesses as a rule in · 
Saskatoon are doing very well. My neighbor across the street runs a 
business in Saskatoon and has been doing renovations to his home. The 

1 

bill has hit over 200 000 dollars and is still nowhere near completion. 
None of it is bank financed. His personal vehicles and toys outclass my 
entire net wealth. I do not begrudge him at all. He works hard and 
runs a solid enterprise. 

However, homeowners in the city have a huge share of the tax load. With 
wages for many in the middle class not having gone up significantly in 
this boom, we are under a definite strain. The losers in this boom is 
the middle class and the kids just out of high school/university who are 
trying to buy a home. 

I hope council takes the time to listen to that middle class. 

http://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/saskatoon/citv-council-considers-lowering-business-taxes-
1.2125255?cmp=rss 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Jeff Baldwin Oefflaw@sasktel.net] 
October 21,2013 8:43AM 
Web E-mail - City Clerks 
To His Worship The Mayor and Members of City Council 
20131020162358806.pdf 

RECEfVED 
Please present the attached letter to City Council for tonight's meeting. 

Yours truly, 
Jeff Baldwin 

33-135 Pawlychenko Lane 
Saskatoon, SK S7V 1 K2 
email jefflaw@sasktel.net 
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OCT 2 I 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASKATOON 



RECEIVED I 
OCT 2 1 2013 

Jeff Baldwin CITY <:>CLERK'S OFFICE I October 20, 2013. 
~ASKATOON 33-135 Pawlychenko Lane ~-~ 

Saslmtoon, Saslmtchewan 
S7VlK2 

To: His Worship The Mayor and Members of City Council 

Re: Reallocation of Property Taxes 

It just came to my attention at a social function this past weekend that the City 
will be considering on Monday night another reallocation of the property tax 
burden from commercial businesses to residents. 

My first concern is why I am just hearing about this now. I am not aware of any 
advertising, consultation or seeking input from the residents. 

My second concern is that high and rising house prices in Saskatoon already 
have placed a heavy burden on young and low income home residents. A further 
reallocation of taxes fi·om businesses to home owners will increase this burden and 
push more people out ofthe opportunity to own a home. Is this a desirable 
outcome that Council is seeking? 

The desire for increased competitiveness to attract business is a dangerous, 
slippery slope. It can be a race to the bottom. Where does it end? How much is 
enough? The City's analysis shows that we are already very attractive to business 
with a low ETR compared to Calgary, Edmonton and Winnipeg. We already have 
a competitive tax regime. Are businesses in Saskatoon hurting now? We are the 
fastest growing metropolitan area in Canada now. There is no compelling need to 
make us even more attractive to business at the expense of home owners. 

I would encourage you to consult with City residents. Do not be trapped by the 
very well organized and financed business lobby. This is a narrow focus group that 
is motivated to decrease costs in order to increase profit, at the expense of home 
owners. We should be concemed with putting people first, not profits. 

I encourage you to maintain the status quo. I encourage you to engage residents 
in this major initiative and start a consultation process. If you haven't received 
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much of a response, it is probably because most home owners are like me and did 
not even know such a thing was being considered. 

Thank you for your consideration and work in making our City a great place for 
people to live. 

Yours tmly, 
JeffBaldw,il} 
<~C:: ~r 

.1. 
' 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 17, 2013 7:52PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

SHANE PRPICH 
214 TROTCHIE CRT 
SASKATOON, Saskatchewan 
S7K 7V8 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

PRPICH@HOTMAIL.COM 

COMMENTS: 

/9::Jo- I 

r -·~ -
. RECEIVED 

OCT 1 8 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OIRF!CE 
SASI<ATOONi 

I would like to speak to the tax ratio item on the council agenda October 21st 2013. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 18, 2013 8:52 AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Robert Clipperton 
427 - 9th Street East 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7N OA7 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

robert.clipperton@gmail.com 

COMMENTS: 

r RECEIVED 
OCT 1 8 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASKATOON 

I would like to address Council on October 21, 2013 on the subject of the Municipal Property Tax 
Ratio Policy. 

Thank you, 

Robert Clipperton 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 18, 2013 11 :43 AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

frank regier 
1415 ave f north 
saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
s71-1x6 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

frangreyhound@yahoo.ca 

COMMENTS: 

i would like to speak to city council on this issue. 

~-( 

i am writing concerning the notion to increases taxes on residental . i aam concerned about this . 
commercial properties are at a higher value then most residental houses . this is going to effect low 
income and seniors . yes there is a tax deferral program for seniors. but seniors want to pay their 
taxes in full or in payments. for the services some of these areas are getting we are overcharged on 
taxes.some areas the alleys are not looked after. people cannot get to their properties. i am proud to 
be from saskatooon but sometimes it's hard to stay proud . when low income families and seniors 
have to make tough decisions on what to fund in their budgets. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciJWebForm 
Saturday, October 19, 2013 4:03PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

lmran Aziz 
36 mackie cres 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7L 3V3 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

aziz mcitp@hotmail.com 

COMMENTS: 

Hello sir 
Hru 
1. I am in favor of taxi plates permanent issue to the taxi drivers. 

RECE~VED 
OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASKATOON ----

2. Seasonal licenses being available through open lottery process and increasing the term of the 
season to reflect a school year 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
Saturday, October 19, 2013 6:34PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

As if Aziz 
1606 Mckercher Drive 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7H5E1 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

asif a507@yahoo.com 

COMMENTS: 

To 
Mayor and City Council. 

Dera Sir/Madam, 
I am in the favor of taxi plates should be issued to taxi drivers permmanently. 

3o7-~4-

RECEIVED 
OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASKATOON 

-~-~-r--· '" ·~--

Seasonal licenses should be available through open lottery process and please increase the term of 
season to reflect a school year. 
Yours truly 
Asif Aziz 

1 0 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounci!WebForm 
Saturday, October 19,2013 2:11PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

ehsan gumman 
61 0 stensrud rd 
saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
s7w0e5 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

egumman@yahoo.com 

COMMENTS: 

His worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

RECEl\lED 
ocr 2 1 20!3 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
'----"'S!-'A~~ArQQ~--

Seasonal licenses being available to drivers through the 'open' lottery process and drivers 
affiliating with the company his/her choice; · 

Increase the term of the season to reflect a school year (September to June); and possibility of 
converting the existing permanent accessible licenses to regular licenses. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
Saturday, October 19,2013 4:11AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Malik DRAZ 
34-3144 Laurier Dr 
SASKATOON, Saskatchewan 
S7L 5s7 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

maliksaskatoon@yahoo.ca 

COMMENTS: 

Hi Dear 

RECEIV-ED 
OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASKATOON 

my request is that the new taxi plates should be given to driver via lottery and open lottery and driver 
should be given choice to take which ever company he I she like to work for. 
The handicap plates should also be given to driver not to company, 

Thanks 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
Sunday, October 20,20131:17 PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Mehran Yazdanibucki 
1134 paton Lane 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
s7w0c1 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

tamehr2000@yahoo.ca 

COMMENTS: 

Hello, 

RECEtiVEb 
OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
--~·~SKATOQJIJ'-. ___. 

I am a taxi driver from 2008.1 would like to apply for seasonal taxi license plate for Saskatoon. 
I am looking forward to hearing from you. 

Thank you, 
Mehran Yazdani Bucki 

1 



• 
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 20, 2013 8:02PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL OCf 2 1 2013 

Mahmood Hassan 
1414 Korol Mews 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7ROJ6 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

mahmoodhassan777@yahoo.com 

COMMENTS: 

Dear Sir, 
You are requested to consider the following when issuing the winter or seasonal plats for city taxi: 

A> Seasonal, permanent or temporary wheelchair taxi should be given to driver on an open lottery 
and not a lottery through the companies. 

B> Honorable City Government should not allow the franchise owner to participate in the lottery draw 
as this is only a gift from city to the drivers. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 20, 2013 5:31 PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Dale Gallant 
3430-33rd St. W. 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7L6C9 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

d.gallant@shaw.ca 

COMMENTS: 

r'R8:a:Neo 
OCT 2 1 20!3 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASI<ATOON 

The recent decision by the A and F Committee to recommend to Council that the seasonal taxi plates 
be allocated by an open draw for drivers only, excluding taxi plate owners that drive their taxi, is 
extremely frustrating. We feel we have no choice but to speak bluntly at this point... 

First let's discuss the open draw. We risk the draw winners going to the company that has the lowest 
standards. 

Two companies have a 7 year old car rule; the third company allows cars up to 12 years old. That 
means you could buy a $15000.00 car or a $4000.00 car. Obviously the $4000.00, 12 year old car 
would be much more attractive. 

Two companies have a fleet color, the third does not. This is another feature that while financially 
attractive to the seasonal operator, lowers the standards of the City's entire taxi fleet. 

One of the companies won't allow a taxi that has accident damage to operate. The other two 
companies don't take damaged taxis off the road for immediate repair, which is another lower 
standard. 

Do we really want to have a situation where the lowest standards in our industry are the most 
attractive for seasonal plates? 

We run the risk of the majority of the seasonal plates going to the company with the lowest standards 
or, just as big a problem, to the company that offers a deal that actually undercuts what a year round 
lease operator pays. This is unfair to year round operators that didn't win in the seasonal plate 
lottery. Also, if the majority of the plates go to one company, the regular year round operators will be 
hurt financially because of too many seasonal plates at one company. The companies not getting 
seasonal plates will lose market share which hurts the drivers. 

1 



Now the issue of owners operators being excluded from the seasonal plate draw. We are the people 
who have stayed in the industry and invested in the industry when the economics in Saskatoon were 
in the doldrums. We didn't just show up when our local economy started to boom and we won't be the 
people leaving when our economy eventually cools down. 

The only difference between a driver who leases a plate and a driver who owns a plate is that the 
plate owner made a large capital investment in his business. The driver leasing his plate won't give it 
up if he wins a seasonal plate, because he wouldn't have employment when the seasonal period is 
over. He will either hire drivers to work on it or arrange to lease it out for the duration of the seasonal 
period. These are the same options an owner operator would have. 
Owner operators are being penalized here and, given the years and money we have invested, it is an 

insult we don't take lightly. 

When this taxi study and bylaw change process started, which the taxi industry certainly didn't ask for, 
the first thing changed was that our annual business license fee was increased from $90.00 to 
$375.00 per year. We were told that this was needed to cover costs your administration would have 
to set up a new taxi bylaw. Well, the administration has worked on this for a couple of years and the 
taxi companies have provided a lot of time working with administration to come up with 
recommendations for you to consider. For someone to think that all this work that we have paid for, 
and out collective knowledge and experience be tossed aside, is simply wrong. 

For someone to think that they can come up with a better model for our industry, when they have 
never worked in it, and don't have a good understanding of all the nuances involved, is also simply 
wrong. 

Your Administration presented you with recommendations we recognized as a good compromise, 
even though we disagree with the idea of an open draw. It's up to you to acknowledge this by 
accepting the work that has been done. 

With over 150 years, collectively, in the taxi industry in Saskaroon, 

Yours truly, 

Dale Gallant 
3064917433 

Rick Fuxa 
3062292794 

Lloyd Gunther 
3063843363 

Chico Desmairais 
3062209106 
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Allan Syroishka 
3068880756 

Garry Mercer 
3062201632 



-
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounci!WebForm 
October 20, 2013 6:24 PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

muhammad lftikhar safdar 
12-20 bateman cr 
saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
s7h3c2 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

wahlah09@gmail.com 

COMMENTS: 

Respectable city council; 

OCT 2 1 2013 

ClTY CLERK'S OFFICE 
~=,--=3,~.~~,1:\J£0;;._ ;.;N __ ....~ 

1=1ssuance of permanent plates to the drivers pleas it also go on city open lottery, 

2=Seasonallicenses please make available to the drivers only not franchise owner they already have 
a secure job. 

3=1ts go through the "open" lottery process and drivers also have a choice to chose company that 
way no any one charge them extra. 
4=increas term of the season with the School year. 
5=please also bring the experience to one year please also give a chance to low income peoples 
earns a better living please and thank you very much. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
Sunday, October 20, 2013 1 :38 PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

amjad pervaiz: cheema 
22-55 borden crescent 
saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
s715j9 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

bestshahroz@yahoo.com 

COMMENTS: 

In the respect of His Worship the mayor and members of city council. 
1 =Issuance of permanent plates to the drivers through they open lotto. 

30?--4-

:~·REffiVED -1 
l 
j OCT 2 1 2013 1 

l CITY CLERK'S OFFICE f 
I SASKATOON ) 
~- -~-

2=Seasonallicenses please make available to the drivers only not franchise owner they already have 
a score job. 
3=1ts go through the "open" lottery process and 
drivers also have a choice to chose company that way no any one charge them extra. 
4=increase term of the season with the School year. 
5=please also bring the experience to one year please. 

1 



• 
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
Sunday, October 20, 2013 2:02 PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Nafees Ahmed Mug hal 
21-55 borden crescent 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
s715j9 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

mdirtysmart@yahoo.com 

COMMENTS: 

In the respect of the mayor and members of city council. 

1 =Issuance of permanent plates of the driver through the open lotto. 

r=FUECEIVE-0 ........ 

OCT 2 1 2013 
CITY CLERf<'S OFFICE 

SASI<ATOON ,..;;.,;;,;.,,;._--.J 

2=Seasonallicenses please make available to the drivers only not franchise owner they already have 
a score job. 

3=1ts go through the "open" lottery process and drivers also have a choice to choose company that 
way no any one charge them extra. 

4=1ncrease term of the season with the school year. 

5=Piease also bring the experience to one year 

1 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 18,2013 9:35AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Troy Larmer 
225Ave B N 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7L 1 E1 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

troyl@unitedgroup.ca 

COMMENTS: 

1RECE-SVED 
OCT 1 8 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
b--=-?,~SI~TO~O~N~---d 

I would like to speak to council about the A&F report no. 16-2013: Number of taxi's.l would request to 
be the last speaker to address council on this report. Thank you. 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 18, 2013 9:52 AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Dale Gallant 
3430 33rd St W 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S?L 6C9 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

d. gallant@shaw. ca 

COMMENTS: 

OCT 1 8 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
'----:~~KATOON 

I would like to address council on the A&F report no. 16-2013: Number of Taxi's. Thank you. 

1 



To 
His Worship Mr. Donald J. Atchison 
Mayor of Saskatoon 
And 
The Honorable Members of The Council 
City Hall 
Saskatoon 

Respected Ladies and Gentlemen 

Re: The Issue of New Taxi Plates 

Oct 18 2013 

so;-1-
..---:-::-R E=-:;;;;· CE I VEb-

OCT 1 8 2013 

CITY CU::R!<'S OFFICE 
SASf<ATQQ]'!_ __ 

In the upcoming meeting at City Hall on 21 Oct 2013, I understand that the proposal is on 
table to exclude the existing fi:anchise holders from taking part in the draw for obtaining 
the seasonal licenses. 

In this regard, I like to submit that some of the existing plate owners have put in a sizable 
amount of labor and investment to buy taxi plate. They have indeed worked hard for it 
and have obtained fmance from various bank by surrendering tangible securities 
including the very roof under which they and their families survive as banks do not 
consider taxi franchise as security. 

By excluding these people from upcoming draw they are discriminated. As such, I 
humbly request you to please make it open for all cab operators to take part in the draw 
even if they own a franchise from the City. 

With thanks and regards, 

Elizabetha Maria Lutes 
Ahmad Lakrarsi Yousuf 
ll01, 202 Fairmont Drive 
Saskatoon SK S7M 4P5 
Phone: 306 203 1696 

. ;! ·//~ 

i it -tel II~ ·/'Vi =-
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
Saturday, October 19,2013 7:28PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Mahmood Shafqat 
1043Matheson Dr 
saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7L3Y9 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

numaanshafgat@hotmail.com 

COMMENTS: 

In the respect of His Worship the mayor and members of city council. 
1 =Issuance of permanent plates to the drivers. 

RECEIVED 
OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
~~§_A~~~.ATOON;:__---' 

2=Seasonallicenses please make available to the drivers only not franchise owner they already have 
a score jobe. 
3=1ts go through the "open" lottery process and 
drivers also have a choice to chose company that way no any one charge them extra. 
4=increas term of the season with the School year. 
5=please also bring the experience to one year please. 
5= also accessible go throw the city lottery to drivers they can stay in the companies 2 2 and 2 equal 
to every company; If its don! go throw the city lottery drivers cannot got it. 
I also like to speak at the city council Thanks 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
Sunday, October 20, 2013 8:35 AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

RONALD ST. PIERRE 
1131 EMMELINE BAY 
SASKATOON, Saskatchewan 
S7J 5G7 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

RONLOYE@SHAW.CA 

COMMENTS: 

~RE~-CEIVED 

OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASKATOON 

------~~-~-- '-'------' 

PLEASE BE ADVISED I WISH TO SPEAK TO COUNCIL ON MONDAY OCTOBER 21, RE: 
NUMBER OF ACCESSIBLE TAXIS. TAXI BYLAW CHANGE. 

Ron St. Pierre 

1 



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October 20, 2013 7:23PM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Nasir Bhatti 
420 Central Ave 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7N2G1 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

naserbhatti@yahoo.ca 

COMMENTS: 

I wish to speak to Council regarding the 
seasonal taxi license and regarding 
temporary wheelchair accessible license . 

Nasir Bhatti 

1 

r·~~--=·~.._ ............... --.-.~-
1 RECEIVED 

I 
OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
~~~~T~o:;;.o;;;.r;.;.-.J __ _. 
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~¢e: Of: .2g d,'(V\-, 

Date: Monday, October 21, 2013 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members 
of City Council 

Given Name:* V=i4f!Li241J, . Ri:ct;IVEa 
Last Name:* JJ3A ~"< CSCJCX:\.::t · c,.,..,. coer 2 t 2o13 
Address:* JZl!l'jQQ,-,icd;S.w ~y') 0'<\\/'f.._ · ------..s"'~k~~~o9t~,c~ 
City:* ~'2_\;;;)~o 1V\ 

Province:* ~~~~"~ ~-- l8 
Postal Code:* lsz-a_~ 4-~'\::-:2~ 
E-mail: lrY~b.;.(dot._J.,.@-o;ho.w~ (You must include a 

valid e-mail address 
to receive a 
response.) 

Comments:* ~ c.D~QA l\.~ A 

D "'"=> 'f'E'..G-\-'s \o ~ 
~~ ~"(\£_.\.\ 

-1-oY\t?j """-\- eJ. 21 I r? _ 
Q_ 't 6 f yYI ' YY\eefVVJ : 

QWoLA..\ \.}}XS \\e...~-I,YVJ,r.:l 
~ - L!J 

~- -·~· -~- - ~ - .:_'__ ~-- ~~-



From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Pulak, Mike [mpulak@usw.ca] 
October 21, 2013 9:25AM 
City Council 
RE: Write a Letter to City Council 

Changes to Taxi By-laws. 

-----Original Message-----
From: City Council [mailto:City.Councii@Saskatoon.ca) 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 8:56AM 
To: Pulak, Mike 
Subject: RE: Write a Letter to City Council 

Mr. Pulak: 

r RECBVED 
OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASI<ATOON;..__...t 

Thank you for your email. Please advise what item on the agenda you would like to speak on. 

Regards, 
Suzanne 
City Clerk's Office 
(306)975-2777 

-----Original Message-----
From: CityCounciiWebForm [mailto:CityCounciiWebForm) 
Sent: October 21, 2013 8:51 AM 
To: City Council 
Subject: Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Mike Pulak 
#11 0 A - 2103 Airport Drive 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S7L6W2 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

mpulak@usw.ca 

COMMENTS: 

I would like to speak at the Council meeting tonight October 21, 2013. Thank you. 

1 
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OCT 2 1 2013 
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

CityCounciiWebForm 
October21, 2013 9:57AM 
City Council 
Write a Letter to City Council 

TO HIS WORSHIP THE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: 

Scott Suppes 
225Ave B N 
Saskatoon, Saskatchewan 
S?L 1E1 

EMAIL ADDRESS: 

scotts@cpdist.ca 

COMMENTS: 

.3,07-1-

'FiECEWVED 
OCT 2 1 2013 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
SASKATOON 

I would like to address city council tonight to the report on taxi's. Thank you. 

1 
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